
 
 

As you know, this past Wednesday, May 20th, Cape Memory Care 
conducted universal COVID-19 testing for all residents and all staff. 
 

Cape Memory Care will be re-testing all residents and all staff members, 
who previously tested negative for COVID-19, tomorrow, May 27th, in 
accordance with CDC guidelines around re-testing of COVID-negative staff 
and residents in congregate living settings.  
 

We anticipate receiving the results of this re-testing no later than Friday, 
May 29th and will communicate any new information as soon as it is 
available. 


